
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
November 21, 2023 
 
 
 
Re: BRI # 381   CARDAMOM ALDEHYDE FCC 
 
 
Please note that this product complies with the IFRA 51 Guidelines. 
 

I hope this statement is satisfactory.  If you need more detailed information, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Marie Maher 
Director of Quality & Regulatory Compliance 
mmaher@bedoukian.com 

 

Phone 203-830-4000    Fax 203-830-4010 

6 Commerce Drive    Danbury, CT 06810    USA 
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